Psychology Club Minutes

November 30, 2010

• Would like to thank everyone that participated in psych club this semester and we look forward to having everyone back next semester.

•

- January 25, 2010, will be the first meeting for spring semester. We will be planning activities and setting up a schedule for the upcoming semester. A few things that we have planned for next semester include
 - o GPS April 30th in Statesboro
 - February 15th is the tentative due date deadline for projects being presented
 - Guest speakers
 - o Game nights
 - o Etc...

•

• Looking forward to a great semester. Hope to see everyone back.

Any questions/suggestions do not hesitate to email the Psychology Club.

Have a great holiday & hope to see you Tuesday 1/25!